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November 10, 1999 g ﬂ@

James Topmiller, P.E.
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Attn: Ms. Colleen Garcia

RE: GRADING PLAN CERTIFICATION (PRELIMINARY) FOR CATAMOUNT
SUBDIVISION AT SEVEN BAR NORTH, ZONE ATLAS A-13. OCTOBER
&NOVEMBER 1999.

Dear Mr. Topmiller:

Based on the information provided for the (partial) Certification of the approved Grading and

Drainage Plan for the Catamount Subdivision, the finished building pad elevations are within the

tolerances for those shown on Grading & Drainag Plan. (This includes the one (1) foot increase

in the base elevation.) City Hydrology has not discerned any error in the data presented.

The data for the Whistler Subdivision shows similar results.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

John P. Murray, P.E.
Hydrology

c Chair, DRB
City Engineer
File



